From: DC Consultation

To: Margaret Telfer
Subject: FW: Historic England advice on Application no(s) 16NP0065
Date: 11 July 2016 08:21:46

----- Original Message-----

From: Chris Stanworth

Sent: 07 July 2016 16:27

To: DC Consultation

Subject: FW: Historic England advice on Application no(s) 16NP0065

----- Original Message-----

From: Collins, Mike [mailto:Mike.Collins@HistoricEngland.org.uk]
Sent: 07 July 2016 14:59

To: Chris Stanworth

Cc: Chris Jones

Subject: RE: Historic England advice on Application no(s) 16NP0065

Hi Chris,

Thanks for this. Yes, if the adverts are attached to existing Heras fencing then we have no direct
archaeological issue with them and SMC would not be required. We still believe that this site is
unsuitable for such signage in the longer term, but as far as the time-limited current application
goes we don't wish to object on setting grounds.

All best

mike

Mike Collins

Inspector of Ancient Monuments: Hadrian's Wall Planning Group
Direct Dial: 0191 2691212 Mobile: 07771 388308

Historic England | Bessie Surtees House
41-44 Sandhill | Newcastle upon Tyne | NE1 3JF

www.HistoricEngland.org.uk

We have launched four new, paid-for Enhanced Advisory Services, providing enhancements to our
existing free planning and listing services. For more information on the new Enhanced Advisory
Services as well as our free services go to our website: HistoricEngland.org.uk/EAS

Picturing England: Have you visited our new exhibition, showing some of the stunning photography
held by the Historic England Archive? Running from 14th March until 26th August, and presenting
over 70 evocative images spanning 150 years. Find out more, including special events, at
www.historicengland.org.uk/picturing-england

Chris Stanworth, Planning Officer
Tel: 01434 611508 (x210)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory
statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by
email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of
the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept
any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable
for any damages or other liability arising.
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